
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To all affected parties, 

 

      Do to the fact that the County of Santa Barbara will be repaving your neighborhood streets in the summer of 

2012.  The Gas Company is having a new pipeline installed by one of our Contractor’s within your neighborhood.  

The location of this new pipeline will be on Cheltenham Road approximately 200 feet north of Glen Albyn to 100 

feet northwest of Windsor Way and Tye Road from Cheltenham Road to Foothill Road (HWY 192) and on Foothill 

Road 50 feet west of Tye Road to approximately 500 feet east of  Tye Road on Foothill Road.  This new pipeline is 

needed to upgrade the gas system which will help better serve our existing and future customers within the area. 

Construction is scheduled to start Monday, March 12
th

 and take approximately 8 to 10 weeks to complete. The 

scheduled work time will be Monday thru Friday, 8:00a.m. Till 4:00p.m.  The installation of the new pipeline will 

be split into 3 different phases.   

Phase One; at a location 100 feet northwest of Windsor Way on Cheltenham Road to the intersection of Tye Road 

and Cheltenham Road.   

Phase Two; at a location 200 feet north of Glen Albyn Drive on Cheltenham Road and Tye Road to North side of 

Foothill Road (HWY 192). 

Phase Three; at a location 50 feet west of Tye Road on Foothill Road to 500 feet east of Tye Road on Foothill 

Road (HWY 192). 

      Traffic will be regulated by street closures and detours during the installation of the new gas line.  Parking along 

Cheltenham Road, Tye Road, and Foothill Road (HWY 192) will be impacted during this construction.  We are 

working with the County of Santa Barbara and Cal-Trans to minimize the impact to our customers and we will do 

everything in our power to satisfy our customers’ needs.  Any delays that may occur will be kept to minimum 

during construction.  In the locations where access to properties will be impacted our contractor will notify you 

before access is blocked so arrangements can be made to allow entry or exit to the properties affected. 

The Gas Company and our Contractor will try and keep, to a minimum, the level of impact to you and your 

neighbors. If any problems or concerns should arise please call The Gas Company at (805)-681-8054 or (805)-681-

8057. You can also make contact with onsite Contractor foreman @ and/or The Gas Company onsite inspector. 

 

     Thank-You for your patience and understanding during construction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Gas Company- Glad to be of Service 


